
 
 

MEETING DATE: AUGUST 21, 2018  

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COUNCIL 

SUBJECT 

July 19, 2018 Letter from the City of Lloydminster – For Information  

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River receive the July 19, 2018 Letter from the City 

of Lloydminster in regards to the Joint Growth Study for information.  

ATTACHMENTS 

 

1. Letter from the City of Lloydminster 

 

PREPARED BY: Rhonda King, CAO 

DATE: August 7, 2018  


